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animal cell culture is an important laboratory technique in the biological
and medical sciences it has become an essential tool for the study of most
biochemical and physiological processes and the use of large scale animal
cell culture has become increasingly important to the commercial production
of specific compounds for the pharmaceutical industry this book describes the
basic requirements for establishing and maintaining cell cultures both in the
laboratory and in large scale operations minimal background knowledge of the
subject is assumed and therefore it will be a readable introduction to animal
cell culture for undergraduates graduates and experienced researchers
reflecting the latest developments and trends in the field the new topics
include the latest theory of the biological clock of cell lines the
development of improved serum free media formulations the increased
understanding of the importance and control of protein glycosylation and the
humanization of antibodies for therapeutic use principles of animal
extrapolation addresses the conceptual basis for animal extrapolation and
provides an abundance of documentation that illustrates how these principles
may be applied in the selection of the more appropriate models and in the
interpretation of toxicological studies the book analyzes and documents each
specific biological cause of interspecies differences in susceptibility to
toxic agents including differences in absorption gut flora tissue
distribution metabolism mechanisms and efficiencies of repair and excretion
the problem of the heterogenicity of the human population is addressed
through several chapters that assess the availability and prospects of
developing predictive animal models for normal humans as well as selected
potential high risk groups other topics presented in this book include the
biological basis of regulatory actions involving attempts to extrapolate from
exceptionally high exposure levels to realistic values especially carcinogens
an assessment of genotoxicity tests their ability to predict carcinogenicity
in whole animals and the manner in which they should be used by regulatory
agencies birth defects and predicting the risk of human teratogenesis
principle of animal extrapolation is essential for environmental
toxicologists it also provides valuable information to biomedical scientists
especially those involved in drug development and testing and regulatory
personnel in agencies such as the epa the osha the niosh and the fda
insecticides action and metabolism provides a comprehensive review of the
action of insecticides and a survey of their metabolism this book discusses
the toxicology of insecticides organized into 17 chapters this book begins
with an overview of the mechanisms whereby toxicants exert their effects this
text then discusses the insecticidal action of organophosphates which is
described as the toxic organic compounds containing phosphorus other chapters
consider the mode of action of organophosphates by inhibiting cholinesterase
with consequent disruption of nervous activity caused by accumulation of
acetylcholine at nerve endings this book discusses as well the erratic
patterns of selective toxicity to insects of the carbamates the final chapter
deals with the real hazard to human health as well as the effects upon wild
life of insecticides and chlorinated pesticides this book is a valuable
resource for organic and agricultural chemists as well as biologists
agriculturists neurophysiologists environmental scientists and research
workers originally published in 1985 and authored by an epidemiologists a
medical immunologist a chemist and a clinical psychologist this books shows
that unravelling the links between diet and disease is a very complex task
and while the evidence is strong in many cases in others if is of doubtful
validity many of the diseases prevalent in developed countries are discussed
here cancer arterial heart disease food allergies and intolerances as well as
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the impact of diet on mental health overcome the toughest clinical challenges
in nephrology with brenner rector s the kidney the most well known nephrology
resource in the world a diverse team of more than 200 international
contributors brings you the latest knowledge and best practices on every
front in nephrology worldwide from basic science and pathophysiology to
clinical best practices brenner rector s the kidney is your go to resource
for any stage of your career review of the basic science that underpins
clinical nephrology comprehensive selection of the most important
bibliographical sources in nephrology and board review style questions help
you prepare for certification or recertification coverage of kidney health
and disease from pre conception through fetal and infant health childhood
adulthood and into old age expanded sections and chapter on global
perspective and ethical considerations uniform terminology and nomenclature
in line with emerging consensus in world kidney community more than 700 full
color high quality photographs as well as carefully chosen figures algorithms
and tables to illustrate essential concepts nuances of clinical presentation
and technique and decision making provide a visual grasp and better
understanding of critical information internationally diverse trusted
guidance and perspectives from a team of well respected global contributors
an editorial team headed by dr skorecki and handpicked by dr brenner ensures
the ongoing adherence to previous standards of excellence all chapters have
been extensively updated or entirely rewritten by authorities in their
respective fields the latest clinical information including recent clinical
trials genetic causes of kidney disease cardiovascular and renal risk
prediction in chronic kidney disease new paradigms in fluid and electrolyte
management and pediatric kidney disease keep you current with the rapid
development of care and research worldwide treat the diseases affecting large
animals veterinary medicine 11th edition provides up to date information on
the diseases of horses cattle sheep goats and pigs comprehensive coverage
includes the principles of clinical examination and making a diagnosis along
with specific therapy recommendations for easier use this edition has been
divided into two volumes and restructured into a logical anatomically based
approach to disease from internationally known veterinary experts peter
constable kenneth hinchcliff stanley done and walter grünberg this book is
the definitive one stop reference for farm animal and equine care
comprehensive coverage includes information essential to any large animal
veterinarian especially those working with horses cattle sheep goats or pigs
coverage of diseases addresses major large animal diseases of all countries
including foreign animal and emerging diseases user friendly format makes it
easier to quickly absorb key information quick review synopsis sections make
important information on complex diseases easy to find new convenient easy
access format is organized by organ systems and divides the content into two
compact volumes with the same authoritative coverage nearly 200 new color
photographs and line drawings are included in this edition new full color
design improves navigation clarifies subject headings and includes more boxes
tables and charts for faster reference new diseases primarily affecting the
reproductive system chapter is added updated and expanded chapter on
pharmacotherapy lists therapeutic interventions and offers treatment boxes
and principles of antibiotic use expanded sections on herd health include
biosecurity and infection control and valuable strength of evidence boxes new
or extensively revised sections include topics such as the schmallenberg and
bluetongue viral epidemics of ruminants in europe wesselbron disease in
cattle hypokalemia in adult cattle equine multinodular pulmonary fibrosis
hendra virus infection porcine reproductive and respiratory syndrome torque
teno virus and numerous recently identified congenital and inherited
disorders of large animals additional content is provided on lameness in
cattle and the diseases of cervids
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animal cell culture is an important laboratory technique in the biological
and medical sciences it has become an essential tool for the study of most
biochemical and physiological processes and the use of large scale animal
cell culture has become increasingly important to the commercial production
of specific compounds for the pharmaceutical industry this book describes the
basic requirements for establishing and maintaining cell cultures both in the
laboratory and in large scale operations minimal background knowledge of the
subject is assumed and therefore it will be a readable introduction to animal
cell culture for undergraduates graduates and experienced researchers
reflecting the latest developments and trends in the field the new topics
include the latest theory of the biological clock of cell lines the
development of improved serum free media formulations the increased
understanding of the importance and control of protein glycosylation and the
humanization of antibodies for therapeutic use

The London Lancet

1885

principles of animal extrapolation addresses the conceptual basis for animal
extrapolation and provides an abundance of documentation that illustrates how
these principles may be applied in the selection of the more appropriate
models and in the interpretation of toxicological studies the book analyzes
and documents each specific biological cause of interspecies differences in
susceptibility to toxic agents including differences in absorption gut flora
tissue distribution metabolism mechanisms and efficiencies of repair and
excretion the problem of the heterogenicity of the human population is
addressed through several chapters that assess the availability and prospects
of developing predictive animal models for normal humans as well as selected
potential high risk groups other topics presented in this book include the
biological basis of regulatory actions involving attempts to extrapolate from
exceptionally high exposure levels to realistic values especially carcinogens
an assessment of genotoxicity tests their ability to predict carcinogenicity
in whole animals and the manner in which they should be used by regulatory
agencies birth defects and predicting the risk of human teratogenesis
principle of animal extrapolation is essential for environmental
toxicologists it also provides valuable information to biomedical scientists
especially those involved in drug development and testing and regulatory
personnel in agencies such as the epa the osha the niosh and the fda
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1895

insecticides action and metabolism provides a comprehensive review of the
action of insecticides and a survey of their metabolism this book discusses
the toxicology of insecticides organized into 17 chapters this book begins
with an overview of the mechanisms whereby toxicants exert their effects this
text then discusses the insecticidal action of organophosphates which is
described as the toxic organic compounds containing phosphorus other chapters
consider the mode of action of organophosphates by inhibiting cholinesterase
with consequent disruption of nervous activity caused by accumulation of
acetylcholine at nerve endings this book discusses as well the erratic
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patterns of selective toxicity to insects of the carbamates the final chapter
deals with the real hazard to human health as well as the effects upon wild
life of insecticides and chlorinated pesticides this book is a valuable
resource for organic and agricultural chemists as well as biologists
agriculturists neurophysiologists environmental scientists and research
workers
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originally published in 1985 and authored by an epidemiologists a medical
immunologist a chemist and a clinical psychologist this books shows that
unravelling the links between diet and disease is a very complex task and
while the evidence is strong in many cases in others if is of doubtful
validity many of the diseases prevalent in developed countries are discussed
here cancer arterial heart disease food allergies and intolerances as well as
the impact of diet on mental health
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1895

overcome the toughest clinical challenges in nephrology with brenner rector s
the kidney the most well known nephrology resource in the world a diverse
team of more than 200 international contributors brings you the latest
knowledge and best practices on every front in nephrology worldwide from
basic science and pathophysiology to clinical best practices brenner rector s
the kidney is your go to resource for any stage of your career review of the
basic science that underpins clinical nephrology comprehensive selection of
the most important bibliographical sources in nephrology and board review
style questions help you prepare for certification or recertification
coverage of kidney health and disease from pre conception through fetal and
infant health childhood adulthood and into old age expanded sections and
chapter on global perspective and ethical considerations uniform terminology
and nomenclature in line with emerging consensus in world kidney community
more than 700 full color high quality photographs as well as carefully chosen
figures algorithms and tables to illustrate essential concepts nuances of
clinical presentation and technique and decision making provide a visual
grasp and better understanding of critical information internationally
diverse trusted guidance and perspectives from a team of well respected
global contributors an editorial team headed by dr skorecki and handpicked by
dr brenner ensures the ongoing adherence to previous standards of excellence
all chapters have been extensively updated or entirely rewritten by
authorities in their respective fields the latest clinical information
including recent clinical trials genetic causes of kidney disease
cardiovascular and renal risk prediction in chronic kidney disease new
paradigms in fluid and electrolyte management and pediatric kidney disease
keep you current with the rapid development of care and research worldwide
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treat the diseases affecting large animals veterinary medicine 11th edition
provides up to date information on the diseases of horses cattle sheep goats
and pigs comprehensive coverage includes the principles of clinical
examination and making a diagnosis along with specific therapy
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recommendations for easier use this edition has been divided into two volumes
and restructured into a logical anatomically based approach to disease from
internationally known veterinary experts peter constable kenneth hinchcliff
stanley done and walter grünberg this book is the definitive one stop
reference for farm animal and equine care comprehensive coverage includes
information essential to any large animal veterinarian especially those
working with horses cattle sheep goats or pigs coverage of diseases addresses
major large animal diseases of all countries including foreign animal and
emerging diseases user friendly format makes it easier to quickly absorb key
information quick review synopsis sections make important information on
complex diseases easy to find new convenient easy access format is organized
by organ systems and divides the content into two compact volumes with the
same authoritative coverage nearly 200 new color photographs and line
drawings are included in this edition new full color design improves
navigation clarifies subject headings and includes more boxes tables and
charts for faster reference new diseases primarily affecting the reproductive
system chapter is added updated and expanded chapter on pharmacotherapy lists
therapeutic interventions and offers treatment boxes and principles of
antibiotic use expanded sections on herd health include biosecurity and
infection control and valuable strength of evidence boxes new or extensively
revised sections include topics such as the schmallenberg and bluetongue
viral epidemics of ruminants in europe wesselbron disease in cattle
hypokalemia in adult cattle equine multinodular pulmonary fibrosis hendra
virus infection porcine reproductive and respiratory syndrome torque teno
virus and numerous recently identified congenital and inherited disorders of
large animals additional content is provided on lameness in cattle and the
diseases of cervids
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